
Learners of the Week
Reception




Isobel Tierney & Maizie Stanbank
Miss Horrocks’ Class



Ethan Cosgrove





Mrs Sutcliffe’s Class



Finley Mountford




Mrs Gallagher’s Class


Aidan Simmonds




Miss Boucher’s Class



Anna Parkinson


Mrs O’Donnell’s Class


Freddy Logan






Mrs Boyle & Mrs Taylor’s Class

Olivia Hearne



Mrs Moynihan’s Class


Rhiannon Giarletta 

Mrs Mills’s Class



Chloe Bell

Mrs Garvani’s Class



Holly Mills & Jessica Hardy

MacMillan World’s Biggest Coffee Morning – Friday 29th September
Please see the separate letter with details of how we will support this worthy event, and how you can help us.

Nut Allergies

We politely remind parents that we have children with severe nut allergies in school.  It is so important that we keep school a nut-free environment. Please do not send in any food that may contain nuts including Friday/birthday sweets and packed lunches for example Nutella spread and certain cereal bars and snacks.
Reception Church Blessing

We continued our welcome to our new reception children this morning with a short blessing in church. Thank you to the many parents and family who were able to stay and join in with us. 

Key Stage One Toilets

Due to the limited number of toilets and the ratio of boys to girls in the infants it is necessary to make the two toilet blocks unisex. There will be no impact on privacy as all of the toilets are cubicles and there are no urinals. 
PTA News
AGM - Wednesday 20 September at 7pm 

Thank you to everyone who attended this meeting. The enthusiastic turnout was the best seen at an AGM for a long time. As well as our regular volunteers and events, we look forward to a year of fresh ideas and new faces. Our new committee were voted in and more details will follow shortly. May we take this opportunity to thank all of the past committee members for their commitment and hard work, and giving of their own time. In particular Catherine Parkinson, Danielle Morton and Jenni Byrne who have steered our PTA for a number of years. Welcome to all of our new volunteers.
Ladies’ Fashion show – Friday 30th September

This event was a great success last term so come and stock up your winter wardrobe and have a great night out with friends and family. For full details on how to get tickets please see the attached form.

Appeal
We would be very grateful for any unwanted gifts or donations for raffle prizes at our Fashion Show. If you can help then please drop them off at the school office.
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